
PUBLIC NOTICE 
   MEDINA COUNTY HIGHWAY ENGINEER  

MED-TR 28-1.60 (PAWNEE ROAD) BRIDGE REPLACEMENT
ODOT PID # 117402

The Medina County Highway Engineer will be replacing bridge number 14 on Pawnee Road. 
ODOT PID # 117402.  This project will be administered by the County as an ODOT local-let 
project using BFP funding.

The proposed project is expected to begin in August of 2023 and be complete by Decemebr 
of 2023. The road will be closed for the entirety of the project.    

For questions or comments on the project, please contact Emry Hollopeter EI,SI  at 
330-723-9655 or email at ehollopeter@medinaco.org.


